
The 2nd meeting of the Ad-hoc Committee on Public Company Limited Bill (No. ..) B.E. .... 

Consideration  

7 December 2021 

 

On Tuesday 7th December 2021, at 09.30 hrs., at the meeting room CA 411, 4th floor, Parliament 

Building, Hon. Mr.  Pisit Leeahtam, Chairperson of the Ad-hoc Committee on Public Company 

Limited Bill (No. ..) B.E. .... Consideration, chaired the 2nd meeting of the Committee to consider 

the Public Company Limited Bill (No. ..) B.E. ...... Regarding to the meeting result, the committee 

had already considered all sections of the Bill. However, the Ministry of Commerce together with 

the Council of State would reconsider the issues of the hybrids meeting and the quorum counted, 

and the conformity with Civil and Commercial Act, when the meeting would be held next week 

and would invite two persons who submitted an amendment to motion.   

Source:  

https://web.parliament.go.th/view/1/%E0%B8%A0%E0%B8%B2%E0%B8%9E%E0%B8%82%E0%B

9%88%E0%B8%B2%E0%B8%A7%E0%B8%AA%E0%B8%A0%E0%B8%B2%E0%B8%9C%E0%B8%B

9%E0%B9%89%E0%B9%81%E0%B8%97%E0%B8%99%E0%B8%A3%E0%B8%B2%E0%B8%A9%E

0%B8%8E%E0%B8%A3/82608/parcy/TH-TH 
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